
 

 

 
March 17th, 2020 

 

 

Our industry is undergoing a major crisis as a result of the Covid-19 coronavirus outbreak. 

Since several weeks, Revima has taken progressive measures to protect our people, and 

our operations in order to continue to provide the services you expect from us. 

To date, we have no infection cases at Revima, and will continue to do our utmost to prevent 

such situations to occur. 

Please also note that we have created a Crisis Management Team to ensure that we 

manage as professionally as possible these difficult times, and we’ll be very focused to 

ensure the best possible support to our valued customers.  

 

We appreciate in advance your cooperation and help during these difficult times in order to 

minimize as much as possible the impact on our respective operations. 

 

On behalf of Revima Group, I thank you for your understanding and cooperation and our 

team is available to address any concerns or questions you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Olivier Legrand 

President & CEO 

 

 

 

 


